
African Women's Studies Centre collaborates with the Kenya National Bureau 

of Statistics to conduct training for the National Food Security Survey 
 

 

Date and time:  

Fri, 2013-06-28 08:29  

  

 

The African Women’s Studies Centre conducted training for the National Food Security baseline 

survey in conjunction with Kenya National Bureau of Statistics on the 24
th

 and 25
th

 June 2013, at 

Kenya Science Campus. The researchers were thereafter flagged off by Prof. Ochanda Horace, 

the Principal, Kenya Science Campus. The survey is to be done in 20 counties among them 

Turkana, Isiolo and Kajiado which are some of the counties whose inhabitants experience food 

insecurity year in, year out.This is in accordance to the vision of the Centre which is to be a 

Centre of excellence, committed to promoting African women’s experiences and worldview in 

scholarship, policy and institutional development. 

 The targets this time include both men and women, key informants such as community leaders 

as well as institutional personnel in the government. 

 


